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Senator Kapenga Statement on Governor Walker’s State of the State Address 

  

Madison - Senator Chris Kapenga (R-Delafield) released the following statement after 

Governor Walker’s State of the State address on Wednesday: 

 

“This afternoon Governor Walker laid out an ambitious agenda that is only possible because of 

the progress we have made over the past seven years.  With more people working than ever 

before, a historically low unemployment rate, and lower property and income taxes, it is clear 

that we are getting positive things done for the people of Wisconsin.”  

 

“I am honored to be working side-by-side with Governor Walker to advance bold welfare 

reforms that will lead to more employment and self-sufficiency. With Wisconsin’s unemployment 

rate at a record low of 3%, there is a need for more able-bodied adults in the workforce. Our 

plan will help them gain independence through the dignity of work.” 

 

“Because of our sound fiscal management and projected surplus, Governor Walker proposed a 

$100 tax credit for every child under the age of 18 in the state.  This plan will make a difference 

for working families across the state by putting real money back into their pockets and continue 

our trend of making Wisconsin a more affordable state to live.”  

 


